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TRY A DINNER DAY
Dear Parents and Carers,

On Thursday 18th May 2023 we will be having a ‘Try a Dinner’ day at school, to encourage as many children as possible to try a school meal.
All children in years FS2, 1 and 2 are entitled to free school meals under the ‘Universal Free School Meals System’ so if you would like your child to try a dinner on the day there will be no cost to children in these year groups.  
Dinner on this day will be sausage, mash and beans with ice cream for pudding. Yum!
Please let the office know if your child would like to join us for a dinner on the 18th (if they don’t usually have one) and also let us know if your child has any food allergies.
If there are any changes to your child’s meal pattern during the term then please let the office know in advance. This is very important as it allows us to provide the correct number of meals for your children.

Kind Regards,
Miriam Wong

0115 8408068

